
2023.02 
Exit 102 New On Ramp 

September 1, 2023 

 
Looking west, the old bridge deck has been removed.  The contractor is preparing to 

remove the existing girders after Labor Day. 
Contractor:  R J Grondin & Sons   Bid Amount: $3,118,309.00 
 
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate:  69.6%      
 
Project Schedule: Completion date November 10, 2023. 
 
Project Scope: The work consists of highway construction in the Town of West Gardiner, 
Maine at the Exit 102 Interchange. The work includes a new southbound ramp and the 
removal of the existing southbound ramp, Route 9/126 mill and overlay with shoulder 
reconstruction, demolition bridge underpass, pavement, signing, guardrail, highway 
lighting, and maintenance of traffic. 
 
Contractor Schedule:  Crews removed the existing bridge deck over the course of the last 
week in August.  They plan to start removing the girders by the end of the first week in 
September.  Once the girders have been removed, the existing abutments and adjacent 
slopes will be removed and left in a stable condition.  This project is on schedule to be 
completed by the beginning of October. 


